
Dear Lee-Scott Academy Families, 
 
After careful discussions with PTO leadership and under the recommendations of the ADPH 
and CDC, we have decided to cancel the 2020 PTO Warrior Gala. 
 
The gala committee, PTO chairs, and school administration are looking into the possibility of 
hosting an online auction. When the time is appropriate, we will offer our families an opportunity 
to support the school via this online event.  
 
Corporate sponsors, silent auction item donors, and those who have previously purchased 
tickets to the event will be contacted by a member of the committee. 
 
If you have made a room reservation for the night of the event, please call the Marriott directly at 
(334) 741-9292 to cancel. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we make these decisions during this time. 
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Stan Cox 
Head of School 
 
 
 


